## The partnership between Mayberry and St George's College (St GC) continues to grow.



Through its Foundation, Mayberry will fund the repurposing of the School's gazebo, which will be converted into a meeting room. Pictured here, Mayberry Executive Chairman, Christopher Berry (far left) and Vice Chairman, Konrad Mark Berry (2nd right), both St GC old boys, handed over the donation of \$3.98 million to St GC Chairman, Father Rohan Tulloch (2nd left) and Principal, Margaret Campbell (centre). Also joining the official handover is Mayberry Foundation's CEO, Kayree Berry-Teape (far right).